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Subject: Development Variance Permit Application No. VP100594 by L&M Engineering for J.A. 
Brink Investments Inc.

-----Original Message----- 
From: Brent <*REDACTED*>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 4:15 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Development Variance Permit Application No. VP100594 by L&M Engineering for J.A. Brink Investments Inc. 

Myself and my wife are the owners of 4152 Stevens Drive and our lot is adjacent to Lots 2 and 3 of the above noted 
application regarding reducing setback variance from 6 meters to 3 meters. We do not have any objections to the 
requested variance. Thank you for requesting our input on this matter. 

Brent  and Stacy Bye. 


